
Announcements for 9/26/23 
 

The girls golf team traveled to San Jose Country Club on Thursday to take on Bolles 

HS.  The team played admirably but lost to a very stout Bolles HS team.  Low 

round for Bartram Trail was Ashley Mikesell followed by Janan Maran, Dominique 

Pesavento, Riley Spencer, Olivia Moore and Katherine Miziniak. We continue to be 

extremely proud of how well this young team is progressing throughout the 

season. Go Bears! 

 

Photoclub has a meeting coming up next Monday.  If you haven’t gotten your 

permission form singed turned in to Mr. Gonzalez, now is a great time to do 

that.  Stop by room N148 to pick up a form! 

 

 Our Air Force JROTC will host the ASVAB test on October 18th at 9:30 AM in the 

9th Grade Cafeteria. The ASVAB test can help you decide what career path is best 

for you. You can sign up for the ASVAB test in the JROTC room located in the ninth 

grade building in room 123. 

 

The first meeting of the BTHS Botany Club will be Thursday, September 28 

immediately after school.  It will only take a few minutes to gauge interest, to 

establish officers, and to distribute permission forms for this year’s club.  We will 

be meeting in room N 132 (Mr Wolfe’s Room) at 4:00 PM. 

 

 

The first meeting for National English Honors Society is Thursday, 9/28, at 8:45 in 

the Small Café.  The meeting is open to all new and current members. 

 



BEARS!! If you want to help make homecoming decorations, come to room 200 at 

8:45am from September 25 thru 29th! You will earn 1 service hour for every 

morning you attend. All students are welcome. 

 

 

Do you like coffee? Do you want to meet new people? If so, then Coffee Club is for 

you! We will be holding our first meeting at 8:45 on Sept. 28th in Mrs. Braun’s 

room, Rm. 625. All are welcome. 

 

 


